Dear Sirs,

I beg to acknowledge the receipt of your letter
of %he 29th ultimo, from which I note that you are
contemplating the sale of yowr s.s. "SPILSEY" to Italisms for
the purpose of being broken up, and that you may possibly send
ner out to Italy with cargo.

In reply to your enquiry as to whether there will be
any objectlon to the vessel preceeding without a general
exanination, I have the plessure to inform you that having
regard to the fact that the Second Special Survey No.5 becsme
e only in February last, thers is ne objection to your
1, and the vessel's slass will be maintained for such a
voysgia . -

You are W@u aware that the Doller Survey, which
became dus in January last, has been carried out at iew Orleans.
seltimore and Favens recently, and to entitle the vessel to

record of 28 (Bollers swhveyed) ) 3,85, there would only m;:mg!
to be the safety valves of the sterboard boller remaining to Ie,
_be adjusted m
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